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The administrative team continues to work with Jocelyn Jones to focus in on building and district level 
priorities and make sure that our efforts stay aligned to the District level goals.  This month the building 
principals began the reflection process by reviewing goal 2 and the work they have done in their 
buildings toward those goals.  The administrative team will use this work in August as they finalize plans 
and goals for their buildings for the 2018-19 school year. 
 
As a district, we are continuing to look for opportunities to streamline and improve communication to 
parents and the public.  The re-structure of our District newsletter to focus specifically on each school 
and the addition of monthly school spotlights on the district website and Facebook page are a couple of 
quick examples.  We were also able to complete our district-wide emergency/reunification drill in 
collaboration with regional safety organizations.  This provided a tremendous learning experience for all 
that were involved and the realization that there is more work we can do. 
 


